

St. Peter School Bobcat Bulletin



Live Faithfully. Pursue Knowledge. Serve Others. All for the Glory of God.

www.huronstpeterschool.org

March 8, 2018

Thursday, 03/08/18 3-5 Choir, Pre-4 to Domino's; 4pm Server Training, 6pm St. Paul Open House

Friday, 03/09/18 9am Mass (4); Aluminum can collection

Saturday, 03/10/18 6pm Parish Auction Monday, 03/12/18 Aluminum can casual

Tuesday, 03/13/18 Tae Kwon Do; Real Eyes Presentation; Panera Dine to Donate

Wednesday, 03/14/18 6-8 Choir

Thursday, 03/15/18 Tae Kwon Do, 3-5 Choir; Current Family Registrations Due

This week you are receiving:

Bobcat Bulletin (email/website)

Parish Auction:

Wine gladly accepted through Saturday! See you this Saturday at 6pm in The ROCK for "GATSBY AT THE ROCK", a roaring 20's Auction Gala. Check out the great prizes at www.stpetershuron.org/auction.





The Magic Cloak:

The Annual 4th grade play, <u>The Magic Cloak</u> by Virginia Payne Whitworth will be performed in the Gathering Space on Friday, <u>March 16th</u> at 10:30am and 1:15pm. The class has been working hard to make this an outstanding performance. All are invited!

2018-2019 Registrations:

Reminder that Registration and SMART forms are due by 3pm on March 15th. The school will begin open registration for new students and families beginning with our Open House on Sunday, March 18th. We are excited about all the inquiries we're getting on our wonderful school!





Kindergarten Screening and Immunizations:

Kindergarten screening is Friday, <u>March 23rd</u> at 1pm at the Huron Methodist Church. In order to participate, your student MUST be registered at St. Peter's for the 2018-2019 school year. Upon receipt of the registration form, information regarding the screening process will be sent home.

Additionally, the Erie County Health Department will be offering an immunization outreach clinic at the Methodist Church on Thursday, March 22nd from 9-12 and 1-3. If your child needs boosters given after the age of 4, call the Health Department at 419-626-5623 ext. 174 to schedule an appointment for the 22nd. You may also schedule an appointment with your family doctor for these boosters as well.



Olympic Day:

Please return your permission slips if you haven't done so already!





Dine to Donate:

Remember that Dine to Donate this month is at Panera on Tuesday, <u>March 13th</u> from 4-8pm. A flyer is required and was sent home in last week's envelope. Extra copies are available in the school office.